BAY AREA COMMITTEE

DRUG ABUSE

488-7222

Orug Information Centers
Parent Education and
Information

Crisis Help Line

P.O. Box 57545

Webster, Texas 77598

September 23, 1975

Dear Rotarians,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the outstanding contribution to the Bay Area Committee on Drug Abuse. Within the next two years we hope to be fully sustained by our community with donations and support such as yours.

We are planning on using the \$3,000 for films and books for our library Drug Information Centers, as well as the drug brochure we are distributing in October. We hope that you will be able to use these materials some time in the near future.

The Committee is planning a week of celebration during November to mark the beginning operations of the Crisis Help Line. One of the events scheduled will be a panel discussion on drugs and alcohol in the Bay Area; we hope you will support the discussion and encourage your members to attend.

Thank you again for the lovely lunch and allowing me to meet your members.

Sincerely,

Jodi McNeel, Director

Bay Area Committee on Drug Abuse